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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry and members of the Legislative Health Care, 
Insurance and Financial Services Committee, 
My name is Aura Moore, I live in Machias, Maine and I writing to testify against LD 
227, An Act Regarding Health Care in the State. This bill does not help children it 
puts them own vulnerable positions By removing a doctors approval for these services
it stripes the patient from essential rights that they deserve to have such as hearing the
importance learning the full risk, benefit, alternative informed consent that is needed 
before making a decision to change their body with life altering drugs, procedures, 
and/or surgeries.  
This bill is extremist in nature in theory it may be attempting to protect vulnerable 
people but it actually puts them in a more vulnerable position.
This bill ensures immunity from litigation which is a dangerous precedent to 
establish. There are many people who have undergone these auguries to later have 
complications and harm done to their body, they later regret or are in the vulnerable 
position of self harm and are art high risk for suicide. 
This bill is not good for Maine. The bill will actually promote trafficking to our state 
this is not what we want. Maine can not even take care of its own people Maine tax 
payers do not want this burden. 
This bill indicating such a big of a change in Maine law should not have been snuck 
in on a Friday. 
Please reconsider your support of this bill and vote no. 


